Anael Dominguez (Planning)

From: John Hornick (Fire Services)

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 4:55 PM

To: Randi Doveton (Planning); Anael Dominguez (Planning)
Subject: Fire Comments

Good Afternoon,

The Hall County Fire Marshal’s Office will have comments regarding fire apparatus accessibility and life safety on items 4
& 5 if approved.

Regards,

John Hornick, NPQ Fire Inspector 1, Plans Review
Lieutenant, Hall County Fire Rescue

Hall County Government

Main: 770-531-6838 | Cell: 404-597-0083

Website: www.Hallcounty.org
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